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Staff update: 

 

 

 

 

What we’ve been up to! 

July has been busy month, with lots of new friends 

joining us! Pre school have shown an interest into 

building and have been making lots of different 

structures. Toddlers have shown lots of interest into 

reading fairy tales and recreating them with toys. 

Babies have loved all the different sensory messy play 

including cereal, shredded paper and sand.  

Important dates and events. 
The nursery will be CLOSED on Monday 29th 

August- Bank Holiday  
 
On Tuesday 30th August we our asking you to 
dress up in your child’s finest pirate gear to 
join us for pirate themed day. 

Messages from Caroline (Nursery Manager). The Toddler Room is now fully open and 
functioning – it’s so lovely to see the 2-3’s explore their new room.  Trish has joined our team 
and will be based in the Toddler Room.  Some of you have already met her, so please 
introduce yourselves.  We had another successful open day on 30th July so thank you if you 
recommended us to your friends. We are getting busier! 
 

WANTED! 
Family photos please!  The baby room have 
made some lovely family pictures to look at 

during the day. We would like to do this in all 
the rooms so, please either print off some 

pictures of close family, friends and pets  or 
email them to me at 

crawley@littleexplorersnurseryandpreschool.c
o.uk 

And we can make some posters or books. 

Message from Clare Peacock (Nursery Director) 
Please remember to make sure you pay your invoice on time to avoid any late charges.  

There is a 2 month notice period to amend or cancel sessions.  A big thank you to all the 

staff for continuing to do a great job in the recent hot temperatures. 

Reminder! 
Preschool and toddlers - please encourage 
your child to put their labelled drink bottles 
in the box outside pre school room in the 
morning. 

 
It is imperative that ALL children wear a 

sunhat when outside, please make sure your 
child has one.  Please label it too! 

Social Media Update 
Little Explorers Nursery and Preschool have decided to combine their public Facebook pages.  Please join us 

    https://www.facebook.com/littleexplorersnurseryandpreschool. 
There will still be a separate private page for parents at the Crawley site. 

www.facebook.com/groups/468045091773453/ 
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A big welcome to Natalie who will be joining our team on September 5th.  Natalie will be 3rd 

in charge and based in our Toddler Room. 

A big welcome to Trish who has joined our team.  Trish works full time and will be based in 

our Toddler Room alongside Natalie. 

 

Welcome and thankyou to Tia and Kenaiya who have been covering during the holidays.  

The children have grown very attached to you, and we will miss you when you return to          

university. 

 

 

Welcome to Noreen and Charlotte who have joined our team of relief staff. (Picture of 

Charlotte to follow!) 

 

A big congratulations to Trisha (Deputy Manager) who is now 19 weeks 

pregnant.  Baby is due in early January. 

And finally….   

Good luck to all our school leavers – have fun at big school and thank you for 

choosing Little Explorers. 

 


